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Admissions Committee: 

 Brother Knights, Paul Vinton reported that we are three new members 

away from our quota of 14 in order to receive “Star Council” 

recognition. Everyone please keep looking for new members! 

Pro Life: 

Hugh Reynolds Reported that Waxahachie is at 93% of the $5000.00 

goal for Right to Life. 

Administration: 

Alan Gradnigo proudly reports that we have two new third degree 

members. Congratulations to Gary Crawford and Keith Kelm. 

Those who can should try to attend the third degree ceremonies as many 

changes have been made. The next scheduled third degree is March 

2016 in Duncaville. 

Building Committee: 

 Any Knight who wishes to rent the hall needs to contact Paul Valenta 

for information, rental forms and scheduling. 

Casino: 

This is our major fund raiser, Larry Green and John Casarez have been 

coordinating the casinos for years, and will be needing help in the near 

future with management, marketing and operations. The next four 

casinos is Dec 4
th

 , Dec 11
th

 , Dec 13
th

 and Dec19th. Please help if you 

can. 


